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I hope you will consider re-authorizing this bill. I am not currently a SNAP user but I 

was for several years and it really benefited me and my family to be able to eat fresh 

local produce and buy veggie starts from our local farmers.  Oregon is an amazing 

place and it's kindest to share the bounty with all of us.  My children and I shared 

hundreds of wonderful visits to the farmers markets over the years and we are so 

grateful for this program. 

 

I am now a teacher and do not qualify for SNAP but most of my students do.  For 

them and their families, and with thankfulness for the help in the past, I urgent 

support of HB 2728 


